
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, October 10, 2020, in Ashley Road Baptist Church’s 
auditorium in San Antonio. Present were Don Woods, Larry Surginer, Jason Woods, Emma 
Williams, David and Linda Carlson, and John Holman. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in prayer. 
 
Minutes of the July 18, 2020, board meeting were approved as reviewed following a motion by 
Jason Woods and second by Linda Carlson. 
 
The treasurer’s report was approved as reviewed following a motion by Larry Surginer and 
second by Emma Williams. 
 
The usual monthly singings at Butter Churn are postponed until further notice. 
 
Tentative pricing for the convention banquet meal was set at $10 per plate following a motion 
by Larry Surginer and second by Linda Carlson. 
 
Bruce Freudenrich will be doing sound again for the convention. The Christmas party will be 
held at Bethel Assembly of God Church’s fellowship hall, and convention will be held at Bethel 
Assembly of God Church in Corpus Christi. 
 
Don Woods recommended that Jason Woods act as interim Chairman of the Board. 
 
John Holman closed in prayer. 


